
 WELCOME TO A NEW SEASON

We are excited to welcome everyone back for a new season of lectures,
fieldtrips and sharing what we love. We have been working hard figuring
out the best way to shape this season and include some fun opportunities
to introduce our organization to the public. In the past our lectures have
started in October but this year we have opted for our lecture series to

start in January 2025. We still have some fun planned for the end of this
year, in October we will have a table at Jonathan Dickenson's FireFest

and in November we have a great fieldtrip planned with more
information to come. We are doing the final touches for our lectures and

hope to have that information out soon.

Last year we had a member Israel Miles do an incredible project and he
even presented at the FAS convention. We will share more information

when his canoes go on display at the Stuart Heritage Museum. 

As always, we want to thank you for your support and hope to see you at
our events this year and the 2025 lecture series.

Reminder to pay
your dues- its only

through your
generosity we can

keep going. 
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SEFAS CONNECT: 
EMAIL SEFASARCHAEOLOGY@GMAIL.COM

WEBSITE HTTPS://SEFAS.ORG/
WE ARE ALSO ON FACEBOOK

Save the Dates 

October 19th : FireFest (Jonathan Dickenson State Park)

November 16th : Sewall House tour (in Indian Riverside
Park)


